
Cemetery Board of Trustees 

Regular Meeting 

5:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Member Barkell called this regular meeting of the Cemetery Board of Trustees to order 

on Tuesday,  October 9, 2012 p.m. at City Hall. 

 

Present:  Members  Kyllonen, Haischer and Haeussler 

Absent:  Members  Carli 

1 vacancy 

 

Also present:  Sexton Steve Belo, Glenn Anderson and John Slivon 

 

Quorum Present. 

 

Update: 

1. Cemetery is closing November 9, 2012. 

2. Two trees will be replaced next year 

3. No water problems (well was ok) 

4. Grass cutting is on schedule and we are working on leaves 

5. John Slivon as about Green Burials in Michigan.  What is MI Law. 

-will check into this 

 

 

 

Moved by member Haeussler and seconded by Member Kyllonen that this regular   

meeting of  the Cemetery Board be adjourned.  Time:  5:20 p.m. 

Yes:  All 

No:  None 

Motion Carried. 

   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Karen Haischer, CMC 

City Clerk 


